
 

 

MIDôs Monthly Newsletter 

MID Main Office  

744 W. 20th Street. 

Merced, CA. 95340 

(209)722-5761 

Customer Service  

Water: (209)722-2720 

Electric: (209)722-3041 

Board Meetings  

Merced Civic Center 

678 W. 18th Street  

Merced, CA 95340 

The first and third  

Tuesday of every 

 month at 10:00 am. 

 

Mailing Address  
PO Box 2288 
Merced, CA 95344 

 

Websites  
www.mercedid.org 
www.lakemcclure.com 

Did you know that MID is            
on facebook? 
 
Join hundreds of your 
friends & neighbors and 
stay connected with en-
ergy saving tips, drought 
updates and much more. 

Like us by visiting 
www.facebook.com/Mer
cedIrrigationDistrict or 
clicking on our facebook 
link on the MID website.  

                          October 2014  

More than a thousand visitors attended the first 
Fall Festival at Lake McSwain in September. 

The event marks another significant step forward 
in an ongoing effort to provide visitors with more 
opportunities at MID Parks and Recreation facili-
ties.  

ñIt was an absolutely fantastic day and a huge 
success,ò said Bret Theodozio, Director of MID 
Parks and Recreation. ñWe hope this is the begin-
ning of many more such events.ò 

The Fall Fest was held on Saturday, Sept. 13.  
Speed boats and professional wake boarders de-
scended on Lake McSwain for a day of racing, 
exhibitions and family fun. Bounce houses were on
-hand for kids, and there were plenty of food and 
drink vendors.  

In all, approximately 1,300 visitors attended Fall 
Fest. 

ñOur employees did a great job preparing for the 
event and ensuring public safety the day it was 
held,ò said MID General Manager John Sweigard. 
ñEveryone seems excited about it. This is right in 
line with our ongoing effort to make Lakes McClure 
and McSwain a nearby adventure that offer some-
thing for everyone.ò 

In addition to Fall Fest, last year the Parks Depart-
ment held a Spring Festival at the Barrett Cove 
Marina, which included a car show as well as ac-
tivities for kids. The Spring Festival coincided with 

the informal opening of the Exchequer Mountain Bike 
Park. 

In addition to festivals and a proposed mountain bike 
course, MID is expecting to make significant invest-
ments to campgrounds and other existing facilities in 
the coming years. 

Among the many new upgrades being proposed are: 

¶ A 14-mile hiking and biking trail along the north-

side of Lake McSwain and the Merced River. 

¶ Improvements to existing day-use swim areas. 

¶ Proposed new primitive island camping, and 

additional modern full-service RV sites. 

The marina operations have been under new man-
agement by Twin Lakes Management Co. for the 
past couple years. Its new rental fleet includes pad-
dle boats, kayaks, patio boats, ski-boats, jet skis and 
a houseboat. 

ñOur lakes and facilities have been an asset to our 
community,ò said MID General Manager John Swei-
gard. ñWe are excited about the continued expansion 
in services we will be able to provide and the re-
newed interest weôre seeing. As we have said, we 
have a vision to provide enough recreational opportu-
nities to entertain a family for an entire week.ò 

For more, visit LakeMcClure.com and visit the Lake 
McSwain facebook page. 

Approximately 
1,300 visitors 
turned out to 
watch boat 
racing, wake-
boarding and 
more at the 
McSwain Fall 
Fest in      
September. 
Boats reach- 
ed speeds of 
up  to 150  
mph hour dur-
ing  the one-
day event. 

Lake McSwain Festival Draws Crowd  
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Are You Connected? 


